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Sixth Form Information Evening 

Thursday 12th May 6pm-7pm 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

 

I am delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Information Evening on Thursday 12th May at 

6.00pm.  

 

Selecting courses to study at Sixth Form is often a difficult process. It is a very important decision 

and therefore we would like to invite you to speak with us about our outstanding Sixth Form. The 

aim of our information evening is to offer an opportunity to gain a greater understanding of what it 

is like to study at St Wilfrid’s Sixth Form. We also hope that this evening will inform your course 

choices, more information regarding the option blocks for the next academic year and new 

qualifications will be shared on the evening. 

 

You will be given the opportunity to experience what sixth form life is like at St Wilfrid’s by 

attending a short presentation and meet senior members of staff and current Sixth Form 

students to discuss the wide range of options available to you.   

 

We are looking forward to showcasing our outstanding Sixth Form and we hope your child finds 

the evening informative. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Tennet 

Acting Assistant Headteacher 
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